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Department of Ecology's proposal creates disincentives, rather than encouraging projects, it
discourages investment in greenhouse gas reduction and renewable energy projects on dairies. 
In California, just over 2% of carbon reduction dollars were spent on projects providing more than
29% of carbon reductions. Our Legislature studied this great result and began funding similar
projects in Washington State. Ecology's proposed rules undermine legislative intent and progress
toward significant GhG reduction projects. 


